
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                           March 2025 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

As we approach Easter I wanted to let you know that together with the ‘Friends of Eastlea’ we are 

again organising our annual EASTER RAFFLE to raise funds to support our Golden Days. 
 

Attached to this letter are 2 strips of raffle tickets.  If you wish to support us by buying the tickets, 

please write your name on the reverse of each ticket and return them to school with £2.00 (£1 per 

strip).  Tickets will then be entered into our Easter raffle which will be drawn on the last day of term 

– Friday 11th April. 
 

All of the prizes are being donated by staff/governors and most have an ‘Easter’ theme – 

chocolate eggs, cuddly Easter toys etc.   
 

Prizes will be sent home with the children on Friday 11th April – ready for the start of the Easter 

holidays – remember we are having an early finish at 2pm on that day. 
  

Thanks once again for your support! 
 

Miss Beeston 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 
 


